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February 21, 2022 

NOTICE OF AWARD 

Mr. MARLON R. DIDAL 
General Manager 
Mac J Pest Control Services 
#30 Sto. Tomas St., 
Brgy. Don Manuel, Quezon City 

Dear Mr. Didal: 

The Privatization and Management Office (PMO) serves this Notice of Award 
(NoA) to Mac J Pest Control Services for submitting the Lowest Calculated and 
Responsive Bid (LCRB) for the procurement of Pest Control Service for Mile Long 
Complex with Solicitation No. PMO-22-04 in the amount of One Hundred Forty-
Two Thousand Eight Hundred Pesos (Php142,800.00), inclusive of all applicable 
government taxes. 

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this Notice of Award and 
submit together with the original copy of the notarized Omnibus Sworn Statement 
(OSS). 

Thank you. 

Very truly yours, 

ATTY. GERARD L. CHAN, CESO I 
Chief Privatization Officer 

Head of the Procuring Entity (HoPE) 

Mr. MARLON R. DIDAL 
General Manager 
Mac J Pest Control Services 

Date: 
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